

16 SCHUYLER ROAD, NYACK, NY 10960

TEL: 800-229-0262 = FAX: 845-348-0437 = E-MAIL: info@trailmark.com = http://www.trailmark.com

January 22, 2003

Joe Greiner Wilderness Aware P.O. Box 1550 12600 Hwy #24 & #285 Buena Vista, CO 81211

Dear Joe,

I wanted to thank you again for another great summer season. This past summer marks our 5th year with you and your wonderful staff. From pre-season reservations to the minute the trips went out, you and your staff have always corresponded promptly, acted professionally and were easy to work with especially when last minute changes called for some flexibility. Faced with working with dozens of outfitters in the five different regions we program in; it is a pleasure to know that once our reservations are made with you, I have guaranteed my campers and staff a safe, fun and exciting trip. I appreciate everything you have done for me, my staff and most importantly, all the kids that have rafted with you over the years. We are looking forward to another great summer on the Arkansas with Wilderness Aware. Please feel free to use my name as a reference for any prospective clients.

Sincerely,

Rusty Pedersen

Rusty Pedersen

Director